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The HUB lunchtime concert series
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THE HUB - LUNCHTIME CONCERT SERIES

The Hub is a lunch time concert series held fortnightly where students have the
opportunity to showcase their creative talents.

The first HUB of Term 3 was held last week and despite the rainy weather, students gathered
around to support the musical talent on offer. This HUB was a great chance for our senior students
to practice performing their major HSC music works.

Our senior performers were: Jeremiah Sampson (piano), Ali Dursun (bass), Martin Sekuloski
(piano) and Laani Jansen (vocals). Sophia Suarez from Year 7 also performed a piano solo, and
she had the entire audience singing along with her piano melody - this was definitely a
memorable moment for the Hub. Thanks again to all those student musicians who performed.

Mr Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager
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